
Letter: Tax help a success on
South Shore
To the community,

Kudos to the South Lake Tahoe Taxaide Team. Despite the harsh
March weather, we helped our fellow residents file a record
number of complete and accurate returns (640 – a 6 percent
increase over last year).

Refunds of $795,646 were processed, with $235,913 balance due.
That means that over a half million dollars was returned to
our community.

So, thank you Tahoe. We look forward to serving you again next
year.

Bob Niedermeier, advertising volunteer for the AARP Taxaide
Program
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